
MINUTES  - SELECTMEN’S MEETING 

MONDAY, APRIL 22, 2019 AT 6:30 P.M. 

MARSHFIELD HIGH SCHOOL – ROOM #172 

 

Present:  James J. Fitzgerald, Chairman; Joseph E. Kelleher, Vice-Chair; Michael G. Bradley, 

Clerk – arrived at 6:36 p.m.; Michael A. Maresco, Town Administrator and Robert W. Galvin, 

Town Counsel 

 

Executive Session  - Mr. Fitzgerald opened the meeting at 6:34 p.m. and moved, seconded by 

Mr. Kelleher  to go into Executive Session for the purpose of collective bargaining and return to 

open session.  The vote was 2-0.  Mr. Fitzgerald – aye, Mr. Kelleher – aye.  

 

Mr. Fitzgerald moved, seconded by Mr. Kelleher to come out of Executive Session at 6:35 p.m. 

and return to open session.  The vote was 2-0.  Mr. Fitzgerald – aye, Mr. Kelleher – aye. 

 

Announce ratification of Clerical and Supervisory Union Contracts  - Mr. Fitzgerald announced 

that the Board had ratified both the Clerical and Supervisory Union contracts in Executive 

Session. 

 

Liberty School, Braintree – Request to Change Field Trip Dates – Mr. Fitzgerald mentioned that 

the Liberty School field trip had already been approved for June 10, 2019 but they are asking to 

change the date to May 10, 2019 with a rain date of June 7th.  Mr. Fitzgerald mentioned that the 

Beach Commissioner had approved the date change.  Mr. Fitzgerald moved, seconded by Mr. 

Kelleher to approve  the change of dated for the Liberty School field trip to May 10, 2019 with a 

rain date of June 7th.  The vote was 2-0. 

 

Mr. Bradley joined the meeting at 6:36 p.m. 

 

Greg Guimond – Ethics Disclosure – Mr. Fitzgerald read the appearance of favoritism or 

influence section regarding Greg Guimond and the possibility that his brother who is an attorney 

may appear before the Planning Board to represent an abutter in a possible street 

determination/improvement plan.  Mr. Fitzgerald moved, seconded by Mr. Kelleher to approve 

Greg Guimond’s ethics disclosure GLc. 268A,§ 23 (b)(3).  The vote was unanimous. 

 

Beach Hires – Mr. Fitzgerald mentioned he had a letter from Lt. Sullivan with his 

recommendations for beach hires and that all of the applicants that they are recommending had 

been interviewed and drug tested.  Mr. Fitzgerald read the following list of new hires for the 

2019 season:  Lifeguards – Jared Doyle, Andrew Hurley, Matthew Winter, Hannah  Golden, 

Kevin Buckley, Mary Kate Finneran.  Mr. Fitzgerald then read the list of new parking attendants:  

Patrick Fitzgerald, Jenny Brown, Kyle Levangie, Emma Cady, Brooke Vallier, Siobhan  Keane, 

Stephen Gonsalves, Ashley Brennan and Vincent Lalli.  Mr. Fitzgerald continued on to read the 

following lists of returning lifeguards and parking attendants:  Lifeguards – Tynan Chabra, 

Mitchell Davis, Kyleigh Timcoe, Michael Farrell, Andrew Fithian, Ryan Fithian, Jake LaFratta, 

Julia McCarthy, Mikaylin Nogler, Anna Papalia, Kelly Bishop, Emily Nagle, Jason Osis, Gino 

Lucciani, Brendan Ward, Kayleen Sikorez, Aidan Walsh, Amanda Dustin and parking attendants 

- Megan Bonney, Thomas Burgoyne, Alex Doolin, Murphy Duffy, Daniel Hickey, Aidan 

Hickey, Margaret Maresco, Benjamin McCleary, James Parisi, Joshua Ramos, Howard Studley, 

Alexandra Tellier, Michael White, Connor Clougherty, Aiden Clougherty, Isabella LaFratta, 

Maria Ramos, Jonathan Quigley, Aidan Macadam and cleaning staff- Kristin Gonsalves.  Mr. 

Fitzgerald moved, seconded by Mr. Kelleher to approve the above read beach hires for 2019.  

The vote was unanimous. 

 

Wardell Loatman, South Shore BBQ Man – Application for Annual Peddler’s License – Mr. 

Fitzgerald read the application for a Peddler’s License and noted it would be used  for 

Stellwagen and other events in Town with the approval of the event organizer.  Mr. Fitzgerald 

moved, seconded by Mr. Kelleher to approve the Annual Peddler’s License for  South Shore 

BBQ Man. The vote was unanimous. 

 

Mr. Fitzgerald moved at 6:45 p.m. seconded by Mr. Kelleher to go back into Executive Session 

to discuss pending litigation which an open meeting would have a detrimental effect on the 

litigating position of the body and then return to Open Session for the Town Meeting in the  
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auditorium of the high school.  The vote was unanimous.  Mr. Fitzgerald – aye, Mr. Kelleher – 

aye, Mr. Bradley – aye. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

Beverly Wiedemann 

 
Documents and exhibits presented at this meeting were the following:  copy of letter from Liberty School with copy 

of email from Cindy Castro, copy of Ethics Disclosure from Greg Guimond, copy of letter from Lt. Sullivan  

regarding beach hires, copy of Peddler’s License from Wardell Loatman and copy of Board of Health permit. 

  

 

 

 


